
Torfaen Council 20 October 2016 
 

Dear Mr Jefferson 

   

I have been informed that as the enquiry only relates to buildings 
forced to close due to Government cuts, the response would be 
there are nil such closures.  Services have been moved to an 
alternative location within the borough.  

  

For your interest a list of all the Councils required mitigation 
measures are published on the Cabinet website each 
Oct/November.  Should you wish to check for any future service 
cuts information, the budget reports may be of assistance to you.  I 
have included the website link: 
http://moderngov.torfaen.gov.uk/mgCommitteeDetails.aspx?ID=134&LLL=0 

 

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/council_building_closures_since_154 

 

https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/council_building_closures_since_154#incoming-885109
http://moderngov.torfaen.gov.uk/mgCommitteeDetails.aspx?ID=134&LLL=0
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/council_building_closures_since_154

